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Heller Lauds NRC Vote to Allow Yucca Mountain Closure

(Washington, DC) - Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement on the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's vote to allow license withdrawal of the Yucca Mountain project to proceed.

"Nevadans deserve to be safe in their own backyards--and I am pleased that today's vote won't interfere with closure activities.  The sooner proponents come to the realization that Yucca Mountain will not be used as a nuclear waste dump, the sooner we can work on safe and viable alternatives for the long-term storage of nuclear waste," said Senator Heller.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) acted today to end review of the proposed Yucca Mountain nuclear waste repository.  The NRC vote was split 2-2 on whether the Obama administration could legally withdraw the government's plan to bury nuclear waste in Nevada.  The split vote means the withdrawal of the license will move forward.
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